
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  08/09/22                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 22-0571

LOG NAME:  202022 BRIDGE REHABILITATION CONTRACT 1

SUBJECT

(CD 2, CD 3 and CD 9) Rejection of All Bids Received for 2022 Bridge Rehabilitation Contract 1 

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council reject all bids received for 2022 Bridge Rehabilitation Contract 1 project (City Project No. 103454). 

DISCUSSION:

This Mayor and Council Communication (M&C) is to reject all bids received for 2022 Bridge Rehabilitation Contract 1 (City Project No. 103454). 

This project was advertised for bid on April 28, 2022 and May 5, 2022 in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. May 26, 2022, the following bids were
received: 

Bidders Amount 

MW Panel Tech $647,805.94

Ragle Inc. $1,155,891.84

Gibson & Associates, Inc. $1,219,424.31

IBCTX, LLC $1,377,089.00

Fort Worth Civil Constructors, LLC $1,863,739.46

After advertising the bid, Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) recommended on June 10th 2022, a revision in specification of major bid
items. In addition, TXDOT requested to include an additional deficient structure in the bid package, which is in imminent need of repair.  To
address these issues staff recommends rejection of all bids.  The project was re-advertised in July 2022.

This project is located in COUNCIL DISTRICTS 2, 3 and 9.

 

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  Dana Burghdoff  8018

   

Originating Business Unit Head: William Johnson  7801

   

Additional Information Contact: Monty Hall  8662

   


